
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Trust in God and give of your best 

 
All Saints Carshalton Church of England Primary School 

 

Rotherfield Road, Carshalton, Surrey SM5 3DW      Tel: 020 8401 0075 
www.allsaintscarshalton.sutton.sch.uk    office@allsaintscarshalton.sutton.sch.uk    

Headteacher:  Mrs E Hart Dyke 

 

 
Friday 19th May 2017 

 
Year 5 Residential Trip to High Ashurst  

15th –17th November 2017 
Parent Information Evening Tuesday 6th June 2017 -  7.00pm – 8.00pm 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Due to the overwhelmingly positive feedback from children and parents following this year’s visit 
to High Ashurst by Year 5 children, we have decided to repeat the residential visit again next 
year. I would therefore like to invite all the parents of children currently in Year 4 to the Year 5 
Residential Trip information evening on Tuesday 6th June from 7.00pm to 8.00pm in the main 
school hall. At this meeting we will be explaining what the purpose, schedule and costs of this 
trip will be. We will also be answering any questions that you may have at this stage. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Musson 
Key Stage 2 Leader 
 

 
Please return by Friday 26th May 2017 
 
Yes, (NAME) _______________________________wishes to attend the Y5 Residential Information 
Evening on Tuesday 6th June 2017. 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________ 

 


